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Association of

Metropolitan

Sewerage Agencies
AMSA Board of Directors Ballot
Endorsement of Potential New Name for the Association
□
Yes
I endorse the National Association of Clean Water Agencies (NACWA) as the potential new name for AMSA.  I understand that an affirmative vote of the Board of Directors will redirect the Board’s September 2004 endorsement of the American Clean Water Council to NACWA – and allow the National Office to proceed with outreach to Association members in advance of a February 2005 membership vote.  



□
No



I do not endorse National Association of Clean Water Agencies (NACWA) as the potential new name for AMSA.  
Name:

_____________________________________________       

Agency:
_____________________________________________
Date:

_____________________________________________
Please print, complete and fax your ballot to Shalina Baker-Parker at
 202/833-3743 by Wednesday, December 8, 2004.
1816 Jefferson Place, NW

Washington, DC 20036-2505

202.833.AMSA

202.833.4657 FAX

info@amsa-cleanwater.org

